
POLICE BOARD 
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REPORT OF COMMUNITY INPUT RECEIVED 
AT THE PUBLIC MEETING ON FEBRUARY 16, 2023 

Date of Report: March 16, 2023 

Five members of the public spoke during the public comments portion of the meeting. See the 
transcript and the video recording of the meeting, posted on the Board’s website, for the 
complete remarks of each speaker. 

The Chicago Police Department responded to the remarks by Jennifer Edwards (see next page). 

The remarks made by the speakers did not require a response in addition to that provided at the 
meeting. 
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• Sgt. Perkins of the Office of the Superintendent 
spoke with Ms. Edwards on February 21, 2023.  
During that conversation, Ms. Edwards stated 
her concerns were on behalf of herself and 
other community members.  She noted 
previously stated quality of life issues 
concerning liquor establishments on the 75th 
Street corridor.  
  
The concerns of the community were 
forwarded to the Chief, Bureau of Patrol who 
related that he will arrange a Zoom Meeting 
with Ms. Edwards, Deputy Chiefs Melean and 
Ben along with Commanders Watson and Tate 
to discuss future plans of action to address 
their concerns. 

 


